
 
 

 
 
 

October 10, 2017 
 
 
IWPA Circular No. 235 of 2017 
 
 
 
Circular to members who have invested in WEGs in Karnataka 
 
Dear Member 
 

Seeking redressal at APTEL, New Delhi for ‘Non Ratification’  
of PPAs by KERC in 2017 – Call for Participation – Reg. 

 
The KERC has not taken steps to ratify the PPAs already signed by WEG Investors in 2017 after the bids have 
started reducing as a result of competitive bidding. We agree with members that KERC is not justified in not 
ratifying the PPAs signed. 
 
As requested, IWPA would like to petition in Appellate Tribunal for Electricity at New Delhi on behalf of the 
aggrieved members. 
 
Those who would like to participate may please send a sum of Rs. one lakh towards expenses before 
14/10/2017. Please treat this as urgent. 
 
Particulars to be given: 
 
Name of the Company : 
 
Installed Capacity : 
 
Make of the Machine : 
 
Date of Commissioning : 
 
Date of signing PPA 
 with Discom  : 
 
Location : 
 
Date of filing petition before 
KERC for approval : 
 
Name of Generator 
and his Father’s Name : 
 
Thanking you 

Yours faithfully 
For Indian Wind Power Association 

 
(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 

Chairman 


